
RELIGIOUS APPRECIATION 

Let us show our support and appreciation for our 
clergy and let them know that we are thankful to them for devoting their lives to 
serving the Lord and us. 

Make sure you let Priests, Retired Priests, Deacons, Sisters and Brothers know that we 
truly appreciate everything they do for us. One way is to plan an event such as a 
dinner, picnic, or some form of formal recognition. Maybe you could take your clergy 
and religious out to dinner once a month. You may even want to consider having this 
as a District-wide event. 

To report an event or for assistance in planning or conducting an event, please 
contact: 

Rev. Mr. Rick Boyle, Religious Appreciation Chairman  religiousapp@mokofc.org 
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